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The rate of success of the vacation of intrusions on amateur radio frequencies, is QUITE LOW and  threatens to discourage the monitoring efforts. But, that should not dampen our spirits and enthusiasm. The Monitoring Systems work we do, the interference report we may file in Appendix S-10, etc., may or may not lead to a success, depending on the Administration concerned, and its views on amateur radio. We have no powers to curb and curtail the activities, that is, we are NOT a policing force. Many of the Adminstrations of different countries, knowingly or unknowingly, have allotted the amateur radio frequencies, for non-amateur services. The defence forces of many countries use the amateur radio frequencies mostly, for short time exercises, and some times for long term use. We do not have any control over such use.  Our filing interference reports in all such cases, rarely produce results.


A list of stations, (whose owning Administrations, have done very little),  is produced  below, which are continuing even now, though action by the concerned Regional MS Coodinators, have been taken. 

1. Single letter beacons on 40 and 80 mb amateur radio frequencies,like C,D,F,M,P,S,V etc., from various locations of Russia,

2. Broadcasting Station , Voice of Korea, Pyongyang, DPR-Korea in the 80 metre amateur band frequency of 3560 kHz , and  in the 40 metre band 7100 kHz. carrying International Broadcasting Services,

3. Broadcasting Station, Voice of Broad Masses from Eritrea, Africa, carrying Domestic service programming,

4. The various harmonic emissions from Voice of  Korea in the 20, 15 and 10 metre amateur radio frequencies, reported hundreds of times,

5. the 3rd hormonic of the jammer from Cuba on 18090 kHz, called “Havana Gurgle”,

6. the hundreds of Indonesian pirates who operate in the 40, 30, 20, 17 metreband amateur radio frequencies, as if they have purchased  amateur radio frequencies along with the unauthorised equipment,

7. the handful of Sri Lankan Fishing Trawlers who are also using 40,30,20 metre amateur radio frequencies, in Sinhala language and J3EU mode,      

8. the Chinese Government, have allotted 10m amateur radio frequencies for non-amateur services, so also in South East Asia, the logging operations, taxi service communications, have been permitted by their Administrations,

Thus,  the list only displays how well amateur radio service is cared by the various Administrations, showing a lack of understanding between the International Amateur Radio Frequency allocations and the frequency allotments for other services, cleared  into this amateur radio segement, by the Administrations concerned. 

Interesting sites on intrusions  monitored  in different areas of IARU are  at:

www.iarums.com/    and    www.darc.de/referate/hf/bandwacht/index.html
www.storm.ca/~iarumsr2  and   iarumsr2@storm.ca
www.jarl.or.jp/iaru-r3/ms/r3msnl.htm                 

The newsletter has  the usual xls and doc files for your perusal.

All the very best , 73

De  ARASU  VU2UR

Regional MS Coordinator.

            r3msc_iaru@rediffmail.com
Notes: Items reported from shared bands are for information only.
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